
From: Allan Rudwick [mailto:arudwick@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 10:43 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: keep NE 7th on the map for bicycling 
 
Hello- 
 
NE 7th is a much more used bicycle route than NE 9th between Broadway and Alberta.  Please 
keep it on the map as an option if not the main choice. 
 
Thank you 
Allan Rudwick 
Eliot NA Land Use Chair 
Eliot Neighborhood Association, c/o Northeast Coalition of Neighborhoods, 4815 NE 7th Ave, Portland, OR 97211 


